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To celebrate the Chinese New Year, Great
Harvest Group held the Spring Festival Lunch on
February 12, 2019 at Heichinrou in Hollywood
Plaza. Colleagues from our head office and the
site project managers were invited to join.

In the coming year, we wish all our colleagues
could strive together with the Group to achieve a
more success business.. Meanwhile, we shall
keep providing high quality one-stop service to
our clients.
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